
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 27 January 2021 
 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement 

Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click 

here to bookmark these pages. 
 

 

 

 
Resources and Expressions of Interest- GPN CARE Programme 
 
Please find through these links the slide pack from the recent CARE event along 
with an Expression of Interest form. 
 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=4822
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=4821


CARE offers general practice nurses and other primary care professionals 
practical learning around population health innovation, strengthening leadership 
and improving wellbeing through webinars with subject matter experts, digital tools 
and a dedicated community of support. It has also been designed  in line with the 
NHSLTP – practical population health improvement projects in PCNs, which are 
measured and evaluated in real time and already making a difference. 
 
The following videos are also available your information: 
 

 Karen Storey, Primary Care Nursing Lead, NHS England and NHS 
Improvement, explains how the CARE programme is supporting GPNs to 
reach their leadership potential - click here to watch 

 Paul Vaughan, Head of Perceptions and General Practice Nursing, NHS 
England and NHS Improvement, explains the importance of valuing the 
talents and role of general practice nurses - click here to view 

 Dr Johnny Marshall, President, NAPC, outlines the core elements of the 
CARE programme - click here to view 

 Animation explaining the value GPNs bring to primary care networks and 
how support like the CARE programme can improve services and the 
professional experience of GPNs - click here to view 

 Dr Nina Pearson, Clinical Transformation Director, BLMK CCGs, discusses 
how the CARE programme has helped BLMK develop a united primary care 
community - click here to view 

 Janet Thornley, GPN Strategic Lead, BLMK ICS, highlights the impact of 
the CARE programme in BLMK - click here to view 

 Dr Nav Chana MBE, Clinical Director, NAPC, discusses the value in 
collaborating with general practice nurses to improve patients’ health and 
wellbeing - click here to view 

  
Case Studies  
 

 Pete Roberts, Specialist Paramedic Practitioner, Central Milton Keynes 
Medical Centre, BLMK – click here to watch.  

 Luci Partridge, Joint GPN PCN Lead Nurse, Oakridge Park Medical 
Centre, BLMK - click here to watch  

 Alexandra McGarvey, Nursing Services Manager, Leighton Road Surgery, 
BLMK - click here to watch 

 
If you have any further questions regarding the CARE programme, please 
contact cari.jones@nhs.net. If you are interested then please complete the 
EOI form and return to Cari 30t January 2021, if you have not already done 
so. 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b1SHKTKHTdY&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1Qt48_80BrU&t=3s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BXJbrPjxPsc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wWrPaYPJtD4&t=1s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rc_RdtUvzMM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JRGlUvURybk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_HRGF9zaq6w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4nW2vQa02UE&t=6s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t-aA8LkszV8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kMBy2n3NXiw
mailto:cari.jones@nhs.net


 
'Hot Topics' Primary Care Nurse Course Webinar  
 
When: Thursday 4 February 2021 from 9:30am - 5:00 pm 

 
Registration for this course has now also been opened up to Associate 
Practitioners and Advanced HCAs. 
 
The live course/presentations will be recorded so that anyone who cannot 
attend/can only attend part of the live day on the can still register and access the 
recordings at a time to suit them within the following 12 months. You will also be 
presented with a certificate of completion awarding 6 CPD points for attending this 
webinar. 
 
The one day course has been funded by NHSE/I and is free to attend for the above 
colleagues working in Primary Care (usual cost would be £120 per delegate). 
 
Please follow the link in the flier to book a place. 
 
If you have any questions please contact (0191) 5197293 or via 
hottopics@nbmedical.com 

 
 

 
 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning 

Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
 

 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=4823
mailto:hottopics@nbmedical.com
mailto:sam.varo@nhs.net

